
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 17:35 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection ; adult gaming centre ; corner of Glengall Road and 141 Kilburn High 
Road 
 
Please record my objection to a gambling  licence being granted to the premises on the 
corner of Kilburn High Road and Glengall Road (141). 
Another adult gaming centre ( and there is already one on the opposite side of the road, by 
the traffic lights) will add to the antisocial behaviour that we already experience daily on 
Kilburn High Road. 
There are numerous bookmakers on the Kilburn side of the High Road and two adult gaming 
centres (slot machines) on the Camden side. 
They exploit the vulnerable and add no value whatsoever to what is already a financially 
deprived area. 
There is absolutely no benefit to the community in having another gambling premises on the 
High Road, and those that are already there contribute to the social problems and violence 
that we have to live with . 
Another gambling centre and it’s associated problems is just about the last thing that the 
people who live here need, and I strongly object . 
 
 


